
NOTICE OF CANCELATION AND 

RESCHEDULING OF MEETING 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Orange County Juvenile Justice 

Coordinating Council has canceled the September 12, 2024 Special Meeting, 

commencing at the hour of 12:00 P.M., and has rescheduled the meeting to 

November 13, 2024, 1:00 P.M. 

 
For additional information, contact the Clerk of the Board, 400 W. Civic Center 

Dr., 6th Floor, Santa Ana, CA 92701, 714-834-2206. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

_______________________________________ 

Daniel Hernandez, Chair 
Orange County Juvenile Justice Coordinating Council 
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